BONINE HOUSE DOCENT REPORT
OCTOBER 2016

This is the culminating docent report for the year of 2016, a very successful year.

Between the days of last report of Sept. 27 and the end of the docent season, Oct 1, 2016 we had 13 people tour the
house with a monetary total of $45.

Here is a month by month review and total for the year:
June: 120 people $391.12
July: 71 people $346.11
Aug: 133 people $404.70
Sep: 94 people $498.00

Oct. 13 people $45.00
Total: 431 people $1684.93
This culminates the open house docent reports for the year of 2016. We feel it was a highly successful year, brought

about by highly dedicated docents. Our thanks to each of you who made this the best year ever.

Sincerely, Spurgeon and Deb Wiggins



